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CLEVELAND – The City of Cleveland, in partnership with the Ohio Department 
of Transportation (ODOT), would like to invite the public to participate in a virtual 
open house to learn more about the proposed project to remove the Eagle Avenue 
Bridge over the Cuyahoga River in Cleveland. Due to its poor physical condition 
and increasingly rapid deterioration, the City of Cleveland has determined that 
removing the existing bridge is the safest and most cost-effective alternative that 
satisfies the purpose of the project. 
Please follow the link below or scan the QR code for additional information. 
https://publicinput.com/g8483 
 
 
 
 
Questions? Contact Ron Mason, City of Cleveland Engineer at 216-664-3705. 
 
Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers 
are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety 
of workers is a top priority.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important pub-
lic improvement project. 
 
About the City of Cleveland 
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents 
by strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity 
and making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do 
business. For more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at 
www.city.clevelandohio.gov, Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.face-
book.com/cityofcleveland. 
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